18 October 2013
Ironveld plc ("lronveld"” or the "Group")
Blocklisting Application

Ironveld plc, the pig iron and vanadium company, is pleased to announce that it has made a
blocklisting application to AIM for up to 4 million ordinary shares of 1 pence each in the Group
(“Ordinary Shares”). These Ordinary Shares will be available to satisfy the future exercises of options
over Ordinary Shares under the Group’s Long Term Incentive Plan and EMI Share Option Scheme.
These shares, when issued, will rank pari passu in all respects with the Group’s existing Ordinary
Shares. It is expected that the blocklisting will become effective on 23 October 2013.

For further information, please contact:

Ironveld plc c/o FTI Consulting
Peter Cox, Chief Executive 0207269 7183
Shore Capital and Corporate Limited 020 7408 4090

Stephane Auton / Toby Gibbs (corporate finance)
Jerry Keen (corporate broking)

F T |1 Consulting 020 7269 7183
Oliver Winters / Sara Powell



